
Springfield School 
 
 

  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our sixth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

  

1AJ 88.89% 2JK 100.00% 3AO 90.00% 3NA 92.22% 

1JC 91.11% 2LB 85.53% 3AP 67.50% 3NH 94.29% 

1SR 93.75% 2MD 89.39% 3HM 90.00% 4AJ/HM 94.44% 

2AL 80.00% 1NP/KA 96.25% 3LC 90.00% 6EM 96.00% 

2CS 97.50% 2NS/HR 93.33% 3MW 92.73% 6PF 96.67% 

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 21st October 6EM visit to Regent College 
6PF Supermarket Visits 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

Tuesday 22nd October 6PF Visit to B &Q Garden Centre 
3HM Community visits 
3AP visit to Kaspas 

Wednesday 23rd October 6EM Shopping 
3LC Camm Street Gym Sessions 
3AO Animal Care at Reaseheath 
Parents Evening 

Thursday 24th October 3NA visit to Hebden Green School 
1NPKA Horse Riding 
3AO visit to Alcumlow Farm / B & Q 
3LC Travel Training 

Friday 25th October Halloween Disco and non-uniform day in exchange for £1 
6EM swimming 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 
School closes for Half Term 

 

 
Halloween Cupcake sale 

 
Judy Colclough is baking cakes again for Friends of 
Springfield. A flyer has gone home with an order 
form on the back. They are £5 for 6 cakes. If you 
would like some please can order forms and 
payment be in by Monday 21st October. Thank 
you. 
 

Safeguarding 
 
Last week was World Mental Health Day and we 
asked classes to spend some time focusing on this 
at an appropriate level for their pupils. Some 
classes practised some mindfulness, others did 
yoga and one class made a worry catcher. This is 
an area that we will continue to focus on through 
PSHE lessons.  
 
 

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 6 – 18th October 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 91.45% 

ParentPay 
 
Activation letters have been sent home this week. 
Please activate your account as soon as possible 
this is so you don’t miss out on important 
communications. Helen Soper will be here at 
Parents Evening if you need any help or if you need 
extra accounts for additional family members.   

 
1NP 

 
Please can you collect plastic lids at home e.g. from 
milk bottles. We will be painting them for a class 
project. Thank you!! 
 
 

 3AO visit from Riverside Dental Practice 
 
Thank you to Riverside Dental Practice who came 
to visit 3AO last week. Photos have been 
uploaded to the School website. 
 
 
 


